
 

Staten Island  

Special Education Family Conference 

FOR FAMILIES OF  

~District 31 and District 75~ 

 

 

 

 

What: The Superintendent team and the Field Support Center are offering a 

night dedicated to the needs of students with disabilities and their families here on 
Staten Island.   

When:         Monday, November 7th, 2016, 5:00 p.m. – 8:30p.m. 

Where: P.S. 58   
77 Marsh Avenue 

                     Staten Island, NY, 10314          
       
Enjoy a light dinner while networking with other families and professionals. Families will have 

the opportunity to attend their choice of a variety of different workshops offered to assist the 

success of your child both at home and in school. 

Click here to RSVP now online  

Or email: 

SISharedPathParents@strongschools.nyc 

Or call:  (718) 420-5678  

Or:  Scan the QR Code to RSVP -> 

Or: Contact your Child’s Parent Coordinator 

Translation available upon request 

https://goo.gl/forms/odRZBwAzJfn148oy2
mailto:SISharedPathParents@strongschools.nyc

